
 

SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
May 6, 2018 

Fellowship and food in the basement  9:00 A.M. 

           Sunday School              9:30 A.M.  

Worship Service 10:30 A.M. 
 

“For the Lamb…will lead them to springs of living water.” Revelation 7:17 

 

 

Welcome/Lighting of the Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship 

  

Congregational Singing-  

   HWB #530 -What wondrous love is this 

   HWB #517 -Open my eyes, that I may see 

Prayer of Confession 

 

Words of Assurance 

 

Congregational Singing 

 

Offering* 

*Children are invited to come forward with the ushers to collect a 

special offering for MCC's My Coins Count. 

 

Children's Story 

 

Congregational Singing- HWB #76 -Praise, I will praise you, Lord 

 

Scripture- Acts 10:44-48, II Corinthians 6:11-13 

 

Message- Feed them chocolate 

 

Hymn of Response- HWB #307 -Will you let me be your servant? 

 

Sharing & Prayer 

 

Benediction 

 

Sending Song- HWB #119 -Praise God from whom 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
**Please sign the registries that you will find on the back of the bench in front of you 

as you welcome those sitting near you. Blue prayer request forms can be placed in 

the offering plate to be shared during the worship service. 
   
Worship Leader: Sandy Brenneman  Sermon: Luann Yutzy 

Song Leader: Melinda Gibson                Video: Reuben Tice 

Sound Room: Ryan Critchfield  Accompanist: Dixie Otto 

Children's Story: Luann Yutzy 



 
Church Information: 

Phone: (814) 662-4201                 

Interim Pastors: Luann & Robert Yutzy   

Phone: Luann: (316) 288-8897 Robert: (717) 271-1184        

Email: pastor@springsmc.org 

Office Hours: Monday: Day Off 

Tuesday: Luann & Robert 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Wednesday: Luann  9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Thursday: Robert  9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Friday: Luann & Robert 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 

Web address: www.springsmc.org 
 

Secretary: Wendy Brenneman 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

Office Hours: Monday & Tuesday 9:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Wednesday  

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Thursday: Day Off 

Friday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 
 

Bulletin: All announcements are due Friday 9:00 a.m. 
 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible 

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are 

also large print song books and hearing devices; 

Please ask an usher for assistance with these items. 
 

Board of Elders: Enos Tice (Chair), Melinda Gibson, Don Green, 

Phoebe Wiley 

Congregational Chair: Terry Livengood 

April 29, 2018 Totals 
 

S.S. ATTENDANCE                         81          

W.S. ATTENDANCE                      116 

OFFERING  $6,524.00 

 Volume 63, No.36 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Springs Mennonite Church Vision Statement 
We, the Springs congregation, have been changed by Jesus Christ. 

Saved by His love and forgiveness, we are empowered to carry 
forth His ministry, through obedience, teaching, service, and 

healing. Reaching out to all people, by faith we journey together 
praying, worshiping, and making disciples. By our living in the 

Spirit, we reflect His love, joy, hope, and peace. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday-  Daughters of Dorcas, 9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m. 

 

 

Wed-        Congregational Meeting, 7:00 p.m.         

 

 

Thurs-      Women's AM Bible Study,  

        9:30 - 11:30 a.m., Dixie Otto's home 

 

        Welcoming God Class, 7:00-8:00 p.m.  

 
       

 

 

May 18-    BON FIRE, 6:30 p.m. 

        Open to the community, behind church 

 

May 29-    Worship Committee Meeting, 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Conference Selection Process Update.  The Church 

Council and Elders have reviewed the 

summary information from the second survey collected 

April 29th. Based on the survey results, it appears that 

inviting conference representatives to speak to the 

whole congregation may be premature until there can be 

a congregational meeting to seek the counsel of the 

church in identifying next steps.  Therefore, the 

tentative meetings scheduled for May 7th and May 9th 

to meet with conference representatives have been put 

on hold.  A congregational meeting has been scheduled 

for May 9th at 7:00 PM to process the results of the 

second survey together and try to identify a way 

forward.   

Thoughts and prayers are with the friends and family 

of Ken Miller who passed away on Wednesday. 

The following items have been sent. 

To: MCC: 76 comforters and 450 empty kit bags 

To: Christian Aid Ministries: 200 crocheted or knit caps 

  Daughters of Dorcas 

 

The simple things. Celebrate summer differently this 

year... open your heart, open your home, and help bring 

simple joy to a Fresh Air Child. If you are interested in 

this calling you may contact one the following for more 

information: 

Sonya Morgan 301-268-3729 

Linda Mellon   301-707-7053  

Barb Seibert     301-689-3721 

 

 

BON FIRE open to the community, behind Springs 

Mennonite Church. 

Date: Friday, May 18th at 6:30 p.m. 

Rain Date: Friday, May 25th at 6:30 p.m. 

Please bring a chair and a stick for making marshmallows. 

Items to make s'mores will be provided. 

 

Wendy will be out of the office all this week and will 

return Tuesday, May 15th. If you need assistance please see 

Robert or Luann. 

 

The Grantsville Rotary is having a golf tournament on 

Saturday, May 19th at the Four Sisters Golf Course in 

Rawlings, Maryland. They are looking for teams of 4. Cost 

is $100 for each player which includes: golf, snacks, 

luncheon after and door prizes.  

If interested contact Sherry Able at  

sherryabel@comcast.net or call 814-233-0510. 

 

Glade Mennonite Church in Accident, Maryland invites 

you to join them for a series of meetings with Anonio Ulloa. 

Antonio is a Church Revitalization Coach with Eastern 

Mennonite Missions and will be speaking on the subject of 

"How to discover and enjoy the very presence of God right 

here on earth!"  There will be meetings on May 6, 7 & 8 at 

7:00 p.m. each evening. For more information, call the 

church office at 301-245-4285. 

  


